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#exceptionaleveryday 

Camelot celebrates Black History Month 2018 
with style, with excitement, with pride! 

 

Parents/carers are invited to participate in the school’s celebration of BHM2018 in a 
number of ways: 
Tuesday 2nd October—come at 3.15 p.m. for a Djembe drumming concert in the 
school playground 
Thursday 18th October— International evening—if there is only one evening that 
you cook for your school neighbours please can it be this evening 

Parents Praise Proven Peckham Primary 
A reminder of this key message  

 
The school is thrilled to share the outcome of the recent annual Parents Survey for its 
support and praise for the efforts of the school staff and leadership in meeting the 
parent/carer definition of what makes you ’satisfied’ with your children’s school. 
Stopping to reflect back we can remind parents that at the end of 2016, only 52% 
supported this statement—your school rating a massive 37% below national averag-
es for answering this statement. By the end of 2017 77% of you supported this state-
ment—a great improvement but still 12% below what parents of other children said 
about their school. But in 2018, just two years after the school began their 
#exceptionaleveryday offer, the school has risen to be above national averages for 
parent/carer satisfaction with their child’s school. Wow! That’s truly exceptional! 

Monday 1st Barbados
Tuesday 2nd  Cameroon
Wednesday 3rd Dominica
Thursday 4th  Eritrea
Friday 5th Ethiopia
Monday 8th Ghana
Tuesday 9th Guyana
Wednesday 10th Jamaica
Thursday 11th Malawi
Friday 12th Nigeria 
Monday 15th Senegal
Tuesday 16th Sierra Leone 
Wednesday 17th Somalia
Thursday 18th South Africa 
Friday 19th St Lucia
Tuesday 30th                The Gambia
Wednesday 31st Uganda 

The Camelot 
Order for BHM 

What can you do?
• Wear clothes to reflect the country
• Bring in a flag for the country
• Make some food that reflects the country
• Share some facts with us all



The countries we know are represented in our school 
community and we intend to celebrate are as follows:
Barbados, Dominica, Guyana, Jamaica, St Lucia, 

Where 
is this?

The countries we know are represented in 
our school community and we intend to 

celebrate are as follows:
Barbados, Cameroon, Eritrea, Ethiopia, 

Ghana, Malawi, Nigeria, Sierra Leone, 
Somalia, South Africa, The Gambia and 

Uganda

Black History Competition  
Winners on school trip: 

Black History Month and What it Means to Southwark Exhibition 
4 - 28 October Tues-Fri, 10am-5pm, Free  

 

“CoolTan Arts will celebrate creativity and wellbeing with five main events and workshops running throughout the month of October 
held both onsite at the community arts centre on Southwark’s Walworth Road, as well as at the Horniman Museum, and the streets of 
Brixton and the Black Cultural Archives. “ 
 

Complete the challenge to name all the countries of Africa and the Caribbean on the sheet that 
your child will be given and which will come out on Monday and return it by Friday 12th October 
to win a place on the school trip to a local BHM exhibition 



Camelot School in the news 
A famous son returns. 

Anton Ferdinand, ex West Ham, current St Mirren 
 

Watch out for us on 

catch up on ITV Local 

News 6.30 p.m. 

Wednesday 26th 

 

 

 

 

School Council 2018

Year Group Class
Yr 6 Damavand Jaya Vinson

Yr 5 Andes Himalayas Tien Shan

Yr 4 Huascaran Nevado Salado

Yr 3 Logan Orizaba St Elias

Yr 2 Atlas Drakensberg

Abdurrahim, Noor 
& Folarin

Adeniyi, Alex & 
Niloufer

Shakia, Phoenix 
& Aliyat

Fisayomi & Lois Precious & Esther Gabriel & Elizabeth

Aymene & Anaiah Angel & Great Sophia & Mayowa

Fathia & Joshua Hassanatou & Monisola Haja & Jeremiah

Noemie & Kaden Anaiah & Jake

 

#exceptionaleveryday 



International Evening  
Thursday 18th October from 6.00 p.m. 

 

Every October, schools celebrate the ‘internationalness’ of 
their school community with a celebration free meal that   

relies on parents/carers generosity for its success. 
 

This year, we are asking parents/carers to sign up to offer 
what they can cook for this celebration together.  

The whole school community then come together on     
Thursday 18th October to eat, socialise and dance—with    
cultural dress encouraged for children and adults alike.    

Miss Lou and Ms Wilkinson will be asking you about how you 
can help and signing you up to attend this school celebration 

of the ‘internationalness’ of our exceptional school.  
Thank you for your support with this evening. 

Are you up to date? 
1. Emergency Contact Form Completion 
The school requires all pupils to have up to date emergency contact forms 
with telephone contact details for parents/carers as well as additional adult 
contacts in case of emergencies. 
School staff will only release your child to an adult on your emergency       
contact form so if you want someone other than yourself from picking up 
your child then their details must be listed on this emergency contact form. 
Please return your emergency contact form is with the school office as an   
urgent action for this week. 
 

2. Pupil Premium Funding Application 
A separate letter has been sent out to request your action in support of the 
school being able to claim additional funding for your child. Parents/carers 
need to complete an application for every pupil entitled to receive this     
funding source which will then secure much needed support for the school. 


